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Comments: I am writing to express my opposition to the Stibnite Mine Project along the South Fork of the Salmon

River. 

 

This is a pristine tributary of the Main Salmon River that is an important habitat for migrating salmon species as

well as a cultural resource for the Nez Perce tribe. This river has been degraded in the past due to bad logging

practices and now that it has recovered, we need to keep it protected. 

 

We have enjoyed  the Frank Church River of No Return Wilderness throughout the years and think it is a huge

asset to eco tourism in Idaho. People don't come to recreate in Idaho because of mines and devastation to wild

places. 

 

I encourage you to do the right thing and deny this project of environmental devastation.


